GE Healthcare (a division of General Electric Company Project) RPI Technology Park Public Hearing

March 8, 2017 North Greenbush Town Hall

Start:

10:30 a.m.

Closed:

11:00 a.m.

Speakers:

John Harkin, Assessor, Town of North Greenbush

Other Attendees:

None

At 10:30 a.m. the Hearing Officer read the Notice of Publication for GE Healthcare, a division of the General Electric Company Project, Lot 3 and Lot 3A-Phase III Expansion, RPI Technology Park, which was published February 24, 2017 in the Journal Register East, Inc. (The Record).

John Harkin, Assessor, said he was pleased with the relationship that GE Healthcare and the Town of North Greenbush had thus far had and was pleased that they would be increasing their employment. He did not offer any other comments about the project. As no one else appeared to speak and as no written information for inclusion in the minutes of this Public Hearing was presented, the Hearing Officer closed the Public Hearing at 11:00 a.m.

The above is a true and accurate account of the events of the March 8,

2017 Public Hearing.

Jay Sherman, Hearing Officer for the RCIDA